
	

Dear GVSA Families, 
 
In an effort to extend our students’ learning at home, we want to make sure you are well informed 
about an online learning platform in which your child is enrolled.  This platform contains virtual 
lessons taught by highly qualified certified teachers who teach the lessons through videos and 
engaging activities.   

• The lessons are aligned to NC standards. 
• The lessons are similar to online courses provided by colleges and universities. 

 
Teachers and administrators will be tracking and monitoring student progress.  Students will be 
graded based on their scores on activities, quizzes, and assessments in the platform. 

• Grades are weighted the same as in PowerSchool.  
• Grades from the online course work will be reflected in PowerSchool.   

 
We are extremely excited to provide our students with the opportunity to complete course work 
aligned to NC standards through self-paced virtual 21st Century Learning experiences. 
 
 

	 	 	  
 
 

   
 


